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‘’Water is a gift from the Creator, Protect it, Respect it!’’ 

 

Water scarcity has become a big problem now a days and the main reason is 

lack of awareness among children. In order to create awareness among them 

regarding conservation of water, Class V-D conducted an assembly on August 

10, 2023. Students depicted the importance of saving every drop of water and 

not waste it unnecessarily through Nukkad Natak. 

Students participated enthusiastically to spread the message of saving water in 

order to save environment with the help of slogans and banners. Many ideas 

were given by students like turn off the tap while brushing your teeth, take 

shorter baths, check leaking taps etc. They also took a pledge to use water 

wisely and motivate others also which was followed by a foot tapping dance. 

The main objective of it was to increase awareness among the students about 

the scarcity  of clean water and sensitize them about the conservation of 

precious natural resource ‘Water‘. 

 
 


